Koster, Vanessa

From: Jody Ranbarger [jranbarger@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Saturday, April 21, 2007 11:47 AM

To: planadmin

Subject: File #070034

To the Members of the City Planning Commission:

Please accept these observations from a concerned citizen of Milwaukee.

The plans for Downer Avenue redevelopment, and the sale of the land to New Land
Enterprises, need to be aborted. T agree strongly with the National Trust for Historic
Preservation, and submitted points similar to theirs in my prior email to City Hall.
Please do not let the dollar rule. Let Milwaukee's fine heritage be preserved, and trust
that from that heritage will come the folks with worthy sclutions for generating revenue
and a renaissance which will also protect the citizens living in that community.

Thank vou for your responsible consideration,

Jody Ranbarger

Koster, Vanessa

From: Monica Van Lieshout [monicavi@sbceglobal.net]
Sent: Saturday, April 21, 2007 12:58 PM

To: planadmin

Subject: Downer Ave

please don't let this abomination of the beautiful historic downer avenue go through. as a resident of
milwaukee for 25+ years, including 10 years within blocks of downer avenue, i value the small
segments of our neighborhoods that remind us what milwaukee once was. painted over woodwork
can be cleaned up....once this development goes through, we'll lose the character of that village
within our city forever.

Monica Van Lieshout
2721 North Sholes Avenue
Mke, WI 53210



